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Omaha Public Power District
December 28, 1990 444 South 16th Street Mall
LIC-90-1014 Omaha. Nebraska 6E102-2247

402/636-2000

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Mail Station F1-137
Washington, DC 20555

References: 1. Docket No. 50-285
2. Letter NRC to OPPD dated July 12, 1990 (Inspec-

tion Report 50-285/90-24, initial)
3. Letter OPPD to NRC dated August 27, 1990, LIC-

90-0683
4. Letter NRC to OPPD dated September 28, 1990

(Inspection Report 50-785/90-24, final)

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: Completion of Procedure to Direct Operability and
Reportability Determinations

In Reference 3 the Omaha Public Power District (OPPD) described
various actions planned or taken relative to comments or concerns
in the most recent SALP report for the Fort Calhoun Station.
Among actions planned was creation of a corporate level procedure
to direct operability and reportability determinations.

As noted in the response to the SALP report, OPPD anticipated
completion of this procedure by the end of 1990. Due to recent
operational considerations ct the station, final management
revicw of this procedure has progressed slower than anticipated.
To allow proper review and consideration of any applicable
comments, OPPD is deferring issuance of this procedure until
February 1, 1991.

If you should have any questions concerning this matter, please
contact no.

Sincerely,

O. $
W. G. Gates
Division Manager -
Nuclear Operations

c: LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae ig
W. C. Walker, NRC Project Manager
R. D. Martin, NRC Regional Administrator, Region IV
R. P. Mullikin, NRC Senior Resident Inspector
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